
Volunteer with Laker Club 
The Parent Club of Lake Oswego High School 

2018-2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Throughout the year Laker Club offers many volunteer opportunities for parents.  Many of these 
activities can’t happen without your support.  
 
Please join other parents in volunteering your time to make Lake Oswego High School the best 
possible experience for our children.  
 
Completed forms can be turned in at the Laker Club table on registration day or returned via 
email to​ lolakerclub@gmail.com​. ​You can also sign up through our Sign Up Genius Link at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b48a5aa2da13-lake 
 
You will get an email linked to Sign Up Genius to select specific times and dates for any/all 
events you check an interest in. 
 

 
Name: ​________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Email Address: ​_____________________________________________________________________________  

 
Please check as many volunteer opportunities as you are interested in: 
 ACS Freshman Mock Interviews:​  Twice a year, train, practice with, and interview freshman students in 

the ACS classes.  Each session is just one class period, so working parents can do this with minimal time 
away from work. January & May 2019. 

 Back to School BBQ: ​Help prepare and serve food for the new student BBQ. 
 Book Collection:​  Help the staff for 2-3 hours at the end of the school year collecting textbooks. 
 Concessions:​  Help sell concessions during some of the home sporting events to help raise funds for 

your students’ class. 
 Counseling Dept. Support​ (Laker Lighthouse):  A few helpers needed for regular monthly 

upkeep/decorating of counseling dept. bulletin board and a few others needed for easy monthly data 
entry of student-related career experiences.  Occasional other jobs. 

 General Volunteer:​  Help with one-time events and special projects such as data entry, cap & gown 
sorting & steaming, passing out schedules second semester, and other needs that arise.  We’ll contact 
you each time to see if you can help. 

 Graduation Reception hosted by Jr. Class parents:​  Continue this lovely tradition and help host the 
pre-graduation event for our senior class before the ceremony, June 2019. 

 Hospitality:​  Bring a food item for teacher/staff breakfasts, lunches or cookie treat days.  We send out 
email requests for each event. 

 Registration: ​Help with student registration in August.  

 Senior Breakfast:​  Help set up, prepare & clean up after the pancake breakfast for seniors the morning 
before graduation, June 2019. 

 Senior Class Grad Night Party:​  On the night of graduation, senior parents host an alcohol-free party at 
a surprise location.  We start planning well before the event and need both advance preparation 
volunteers and on-site chaperones that night, June 2019. 

 

mailto:lolakerclub@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b48a5aa2da13-lake

